
Recruiting Patients Who Have Experienced
or Are Currently Experiencing Delayed

Hospital Discharge 
(i.e., Alternate Level of Care)

Have you experienced/are you experiencing a delay in

transitioning from hospital to home or long-term care? 

 We Want to Hear from You!
A Toronto-based Alternate Level of Care Patient and Caregiver
Advisory Council is recruiting patients with current or previous

experience with delayed hospital discharge.

1) Provide direction/input on
council activities (e.g., research
studies about delayed hospital

discharge, review guidelines for
care, etc.)

The Advisory Council has 2 main goals:

2) Lead knowledge translation
activities (e.g., strategize how

study results can be shared with
policy makers to make a

difference in discharge processes)

Attend ~8 meetings over Zoom (or in-person, once safe to do so) for the
next 12 months and provide input into council activities. 

Meetings are approximately ~1-2 hours

What is Required?

If you are interested in learning more, please contact Dr.
Kerry Kuluski @ Kerry.Kuluski@thp.ca or 437-241-9411, and

visit our website, https://www.bettercarejourney.com/
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